
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Please seriously consider AND SUPPORT HB 2578, to open up our elections and make it easier to 
successfully run for office even while refusing to take contributions from wealthy donors and other 
special interest groups. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Helen Spector 
9601 NW Leahy Rd 
Portland, OR 97229-6382 
 
 
 


